
 
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – April 2022 

Hi BDTHC members, 

We met on April 11th with 11 members present.   

Discussion was held on the Spring Picnic and 
Hunt which will be held on May 1, 2022 at our 
usual place.  Starting about 9am till ?.  Don't 
forget to bring a covered dish to share.  If you 
wish to participate in the hunt the charge is 
$50.00. I hope to see many members there. 

We discussed getting packages for the August 
open hunt and I sent out two to different companies.  I forwarded the info to 
George for the cost of Garretts package and an Apex.  George is taking care of 
the food vender.  Everything else seems to be coming along well.  

With the weather we are having there should be some good finds to show for 
Finds of the Month.  

Finds of the Month:  Misc.  Joe Adrian 

Our next meeting will be held at our Picnic on May 1st.  Finds of the month will 
be held for May and June at our June meeting on June 13, 2022 at our usual 
meeting place at 6:30 pm. 

Thats all for now. 

Happy Detecting 
President BDTHC 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


